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TO: NS/NU Branches     
NS/NU Executive Council 
NS/NU Zone Commanders    
NS/NU Past Presidents
NS/NU Command Staff

From: Comrade Marion Fryday-Cook 
President 
NS/NU Command, RCL  

Subject

Message: 

Christmas Message

         
Please see attached Christmas 
Message from NS/NU Command 
President Marion Fryday-Cook
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Comrades, 

As President and on behalf of the Executive Council and staff of 
NS/NU Command, I would like to wish all Legion members a 
very Merry Christmas and all the best in 2021.

The past year has certainly been trying for our branches, our 
members, our staff and communities throughout our command. 
The challenges to reopen and continue to stay operational and 
viable in this pandemic has been overwhelming but I am proud of 
the way our branches continued  supporting veterans and their 
families regardless of the many obstacles in their way.

Although we could not have our traditional Remembrance 
ceremonies, branches reinvented their plans for smaller or 
virtual events with the same reverence given to our Veterans as 
we have done so in the past. The public was supportive of the 
decisions of  branches and hopefully in 2021, we will be able to 
hold our ceremonies without restrictions to honour our veterans 
in the way we have in the past. 

From my home to yours, please be safe this holiday season and 
take time to be thankful for the freedom we have. This is 
afforded to us by our veterans who have fought for these 
freedoms and remember those who paid the ultimate sacrifice 
and gave their lives so we can live in peace.
Merry Christmas to all,

In Comradeship,
Marion Fryday-Cook
President 
Nova Scotia/Nunavut Command
The Royal Canadian Legion
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